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1. Public Services Board 
 

A local Services Board has been established for the Anglesey Authority area as 
required by the Wellbeing of Future Generations Act. An agreement has been made 
to collaborate with the Gwynedd Authority Area Board and the joint Board has been 
meeting on a quarterly basis during the 2016/2017 financial year. 
 
The Board’s first action is to undertake a Local Wellbeing Assessment for the area. 
 

2.    Update on the process of undertaking a Local Wellbeing Assessment 
 
A sub-group has been established to lead the work of undertaking the assessment. 
The relevant data has been collated by the various partners through this group. 
 
Booklets were produced for the 6 areas in Anglesey and the 8 areas in Gwynedd 
which include relevant data for the area and requesting residents to consider the 
data and comment on the content.   
 
A website was established for the work along with an on-line survey to gather the 
residents’ opinion with regard to the booklet and the data sets. 

 
A number of community sessions were held during November and December where 
interesting discussions were held with communities.  
The team has also visited specific groups such as schools, community initiatives and 
various community groups. 
 
Almost 900 questionnaires were received and these are now being analysed for the 
the Board.  
 

3.     Next Steps 
 

A workshop for the Public Services Board has been arranged for 25 January where 
members will discuss the data, the comments received from residents and groups 
and to agree on the structure of the assessment. 
 
A draft of the Assessment will be submitted to the Board in a meeting on 24 
February in order to be approved for non-statutory consultation.  
 
The final Assessment will be approved by the Board in April and will be published in 
full before the May election in accordance with the requirements of the Act.. 


